
Hi Dave, 
  
I'm hoping that you can put the following onto the Ironwood website. 
  
  
Nicky Hohler, did a walk around the back side and front entrances to determine gardens 
that are 
being maintained by the unit owner. She then contacted those owners at the request of the 
landscaping company. They wanted to be sure not to manage those gardens and placed a 
small 
orange flag to identify them. If you haven't been contacted and want to maintain your own 
garden, please contact Nicky at (hohlermonica@gmail.com). 
  
The head landscaper also asked Nicky to make the community aware of two items. 
1. The landscaping crew has been given strict instructions to only listen to special requests 
or concerns from the community's point person, and not to respond to unit owners.  
2. Within the next 1-2 weeks the grass will be sprayed for weeds. This will kill the grass 
and turn it brown. Please don't be alarmed when it happens. 
  
Contact Nicky Hohler with any concerns at  (hohlermonica@gmail.com) 
  
  
Thank You Dave! 
Sunny Regards, 
Nicky 
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